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4 May 2018 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
Thank you for choosing the Stanground Academy for your child's secondary education.  
 
The transition days are Wednesday 4 July and Thursday 5 July. Your child needs to arrive at the 
Academy sports centre between 8.30am and 8.45am where they will be met by Academy staff 
and students. The students will then leave the Academy at 3.00pm. Lunch will be provided on 
both transition days.  
 
Over the two days your child will experience a variety of different lessons which we anticipate 
will give them a taste of life at the Academy. They will also meet their tutor and members of their 
new tutor group. In addition to the information we receive from your child's primary school, we 
shall also be conducting some online tests which will help us create the teaching groups for 
September. There is no need for any preparation for these tests and please reassure your child 
they do not need to be anxious about them.  
 
On the evening of Thursday 5 July we should like to invite you to our parents' evening, when 
you will receive more information about the Academy and have the opportunity to talk to your 
child's tutor. Staff will also be on hand to advise about uniform and help with sizing. You have 
received a personalised invitation to the presentation. 
 
We are committed to providing the best possible education for your child and look forward to 
working with you over the coming years to ensure they achieve their full potential. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr J Scarrott 
Principal 
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